Confirmation email to be sent to each Tzedek speaker:

Thank you, **Randi** for signing up. I'm looking forward to seeing you on Monday, **November 18th**. Two students will meet you in the lobby of the school at 1:25pm to welcome you and escort you to room 13. We have a large format TV with HDMI/Mac connections, as well as AirPlay so you can project a powerpoint/google slideshow or show a video. I'm happy to display anything on my laptop as well if you send it to me in advance. The students will have questions they prepared for you about **Keshet**. Each period is about 45 minutes (by the time everyone arrives & settles down); I recommend 30 minutes for your presentation and 15 minutes for questions. Please let me know if you have any questions. I'm looking forward to meeting you!

All the best, Jody